
To whom it may concern. 

After researching the surrounding salons in the area, I have discovered that none of the salons specialize 
in dreadlock services so I will not negatively impact the revenue of other salons in the area.  Services will 
be offered from 9AM-6PM Monday-Saturday (primarily Thursday-Saturday) I will be the only operator 
and clients will be serviced one at a time with a max of 2 clients.  Parking will not be negatively 
impacted.  

Thank you in advance for your consideration,  

De Shola Spencer 
The Natural You LLC 
773-719-5625 


